
 

 

January 12, 2016      BY RESS & OVERNIGHT COURIER  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. Application for Distribution Rates  

Effective January 1, 2016, Board File No. EB-2015-0065  
Technical Conference Exhibits 

On January 8, 2016, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) held a Technical Conference for 
Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc.’s (“Enersource”) 2016 Price Cap Incentive Rate 
Application. In the Technical Conference, two (2) exhibits were issued in the above 
captioned proceeding. 

Attached herewith, Enersource provides the following exhibits: 
 

 Exhibit_KT1.1_Energy Probe TCQ-1_Tables 4 8 9 Attachment H; 
 Exhibit_KT1.2_SEC AMP Application Comparison (with corrections indicated). 

 
Two hard copies of this letter and exhibits will be sent to the Board in addition to filing this 
via RESS.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (905) 283-4098.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original signed by)  
 
Gia M. DeJulio  
Director, Regulatory Affairs  
 
cc. Norm Wolff, Executive Vice-President and Chief Financial Officer, Enersource 

Jane Scott, Project Advisor, Ontario Energy Board 
Richard Lanni, Counsel, Ontario Energy Board 
Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP 
All Intervenors, On Record 


